To Whom It May Concern

RE: Submission for Health Insurance Amendment (Medicare Funding for Certain Types
of Abortion) Bill 2013

We write in support of Senator John Madigan’s Health Insurance Amendment (Medicare
Funding for Certain types of Abortion) Bill 2003.

While the abortion of any baby is an atrocity, to justify killing a child on their gender is a
disgrace.

There should be no discrimination between male and female babies.

Medicare funding should be removed when “ the termination is carried out solely because of
the gender of the foetus” section 17A (1) (b).

Sincerely

Lance & Fiona Drum





